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St.Michaels Village Community Group -  Annual General Meeting

Tues February 1st  2011                              At The Crown @ 7.30pm

Present:

Ken Mulholland    Lorna Mulholland    Andrew Bennett    Rob Solly    Vic Cole

Trevor Bingham    Gladys Barnes          Jean Curteis            David Curteis

Beverly Goldsmith  Brenda Walker      Brian Ladbury         Maureen Ladbury

James Entwistle       Liz Entwistle           Beverley Killan       Raymund Crawfurd

Michael Barrow       Edward Pearson    Sandra Sutters

Apologies:

Mike Dewdney      John Link

AGM

Election Of Officers

Chairman 2011, Ken Mulholland proposed by Andrew Bennett, seconded by Trevor Bingham.

Secretary 2011, Beverly Goldsmith proposed by James Entwistle seconded by Sandra Sutters.

Treasurer: Andrew Bennett proposed by Ken Mulholland seconded by Rob Solly.

AGM ended at 9pm

GENERAL MEETING
1.The officers were thanked by all present for their work during the past year.

2.The treasurer reported that £6286.42 was paid into the bank during the past year and £5356.81 was paid out.This left £2529.81 in the bank.

3.The financial report for the past year is available from the treasurer if anyone would like to look at it.

4.Rob Solly proposed the accounts be approved, this was agreed unanimously.

5.The group is in a good position financially at present. A decision will be made at a later date as to what money raised may be spent on.

6.Ken welcomed Vic Cole to the group.

7.Raymund Crawfurd gave an update on Dawbourne woods, the group agreed to support him in objecting to houses being built on this land. There will be no financial outlay for the group at present.

8.Concerns were raised about the reporting of local news being inaccurate. It was agreed to go no further with this matter at present.

9.It was agreed the constitution of the group will remain the same for now.

10.It was decided not to arrange an event to celebrate the forthcoming royal wedding but to concentrate on the Fun-day.

11.The website needs refreshing and more photos of events the group have organised are needed.  It was suggested the group have a page on Facebook.

12.The planter and tree surround need replacing, some group members are to meet to organise this and Trevor Bingham is to produce some new designs.

13.A date for the Fun-day is to be decided and a  co-ordinator needs to be appointed.

AOB

Jean Curteis commented on the amount of trees being removed in the village due to disease, she asked if the group would sponsor a tree and she is going to look into the cost and report back at the next meeting.

Ken thanked everyone for attending and the meeting closed at 9.45pm

Date and time of next meeting 

Monday March 14th - The village hall @ 7.30pm

